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  Chatham County Police Department Investigating Shots Fired Incident 
 

Chatham County, GA (December 7, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating a shots fired incident that occurred on Sunday, December 6, 2020. 

 

Officers responded to the 100 block of Marian Circle Sunday evening after a man reported being 

shot at while in his vehicle. The man stated the suspects were in a gray sedan, and he did not 

know their identity. No one was injured in the incident, but the victim’s vehicle was damaged. 

 

Anyone who has any information that may be helpful in the investigation is asked to call the 

Chatham County Police Department at 912-652-6920 or CrimeStoppers at 912-234-2020. 

Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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